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SLP is 20 years old. To mark this significant event, our Executive Committee decided to hold our first
Corporate Members Appreciation Night on March 11 at the Marina Barrage. Why a Corporate Members
Appreciation Night? Corporate Members are a vital part of the SLP family. They support us in several
ways — to promote the science and practice of safety and health and environmental protection, to
share their know how with our members, to encourage the participation of their employees in our
activities and last but not least, financially.

The event will be in two parts. Firstly a tour of Marina Barrage and secondly to
join us in a celebratory dinner at the 7th Storey Restaurant which is located
at the Barrage.

The Marina Barrage is the star attraction at Marina Bay. This
unique project has three benefits for Singapore — a new and o
secure source of water supply, flood control and a lifestyle —
attraction that will offer a host of recreational possibilities. : :
The Barrage is a dam built across the Marina Channel to = =

form Singapore’s reservoir in the city. This reservoir has = ""
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the largest and most urbanized catchment at 10,000 # l__,

hectares or one-sixth of the size of Singapore. |
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Inside the exhibition gallery of Marina Barrage, are Water

! ) : Reservoir
showcased Singapore’s efforts and achievements }

towards the objective of an environmentally sustainable -4
development of our country. A model of how the
barrage works is a major attraction of the gallery.

At this event, SLP will take the opportunity to show
our society’s progress over the last 20 years since
1990. Our President will have the pleasant task of
doing this. As expected, much networking between '
our corporate members and other guests and our Exco.
members will take place. An enjoyable night is guaranteed
— what with the fabulous night scene of Singapore’s skyline
and the large peaceful reservoir in the background.

We are looking forward to this event!

By Teng Chong Seng, Chairman of the Organizing Committee
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